September 19,2006

MEMORANDUM

TO: Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

RE: Fifth Grade Kentucky Trip

In accordance with board policy 09.36,1 am writing you for your approval for our fifth grade students to attend a two-day educational experience through Kentucky on March 19-21,2007.

This is an exciting new trip for us and to ensure that we have covered as much of the Kentucky Core Content and our District Exit Expectations as possible, we have

worked directly with the tour company director, sharing our specific needs with him. We have also scheduled this trip prior to testing to help review and reinforce content through this hands-on experience. Together, we have developed a wonderful, hands​on trip that will allow many opportunities for our students to learn, with a heavy .

emphasis in the area of Kentucky's historical perspective, across the curriculum. We will take this trip on charter busses through the tour company, United Coach and Tour of Bowling Green, Ky.

Included in this trip, is a visit to Camp Nelson, an interactive Civil War Archaeological site. We will then visit Ashland, the estate of Henry Clay. We will also visit Shaker Village, Natural Bridge, Cumberland Gap, Cumberland Falls, and Mammoth Cave.

Thank you so much for your consideration in approving this valuable learning experience that we would like our fifth grade students to attend.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the G.C. Burkhead fifth grade trip.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the G.C. Burkhead fifth grade trip.







